
 
 

How You Can Help 
 

1. Sign up for Voter Voice to receive action alerts on legislation impacting our 
Neighbors in Need 
• Sign up at the Voice of the Poor Action Center (enter St. Louis in the 

Membership Group field) to receive alerts from the National and St. Louis Voice 
of the Poor Committees. 

• Sign up for the Missouri Catholic Advocacy Network (MOCAN) to receive alerts 
from the Missouri Catholic Conference. 
 

2. Use Conference meeting resources to learn about and discuss issues impacting our 
Neighbors. 
 

3. Review Home Visit Mentoring Tips to make our encounters with our Neighbors 
transformational instead of transactional. 

 
4. Include Voice of the Poor announcements in your parish bulletin. 

 
5. Join our Committee. 
 

For more information on or questions about the Voice of the Poor Committee, please 
email vopstlouis@gmail.com. 

 

https://votervoice.net/SVDPUSA/home
https://mocatholic.org/take-action/missouri-catholic-advocacy-network-mocan
https://svdpstlouis.org/sites/svdpstlouis/files/conference_meeting_resources_2022_april.pdf
https://svdpstlouis.org/sites/svdpstlouis/files/home_visit_mentoring_tips_0.pdf
https://svdpstlouis.org/sites/svdpstlouis/files/vop_bulletin_05.2022.pdf
mailto:vopstlouis@gmail.com

